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AIR MAIL

25th February, 1948

Dear Mr. Brooke Smith,

"Monarch of Bermuda"

Mr. Shepheard has handed me your letter
of the 18th, which has crossed mine of the 20th
February, and I have to say that your remarks
concerning your interview with Mr, T. Horn
Technical Director for Messrs. Cia. Argentina de
Nav. Dodero S.A., are carefully noted.

We will endeavour to get in touch with
Mr, Horn as soon as he arrives in London, and
I hope it will be possible for him to come here
to lunch with the Chairman.

In the meantime, I have to thank you for
advising us so fully about the case.

Yours sincerely,

F. Brooke Smith, Esq.,
BUENOS AIRES.
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